
 

 

 

July 20, 2018  

VIA E-FILING AND EMAIL  

The Honorable Richard B. Solum  
2950 Dean Parkway, #2502  
Minneapolis, MN 55412  
 
Re: In re the Estate of Prince Rogers Nelson  
Court File No. 10-PR-16-46  

Dear Judge Solum:  

Sharon, Norrine, and John (SNJ) file this response jointly and we stand firm on our opposition of 
the fee submissions of Cozen O’Connor and Bruntjen. We feel that the compensation sought is 
excessive given the amount of work completed which did not benefit the estate and did nothing 
more than escalate unnecessary fees and contribute to division amongst the heirs.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sharon L. Nelson Pro Se 
 
Norrine Nelson Pro Se 
 
John R. Nelson Pro Se	
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